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CICP Communicates

Welcome to the latest edition of CICP Communicates!

"CICP Communicates" is a Department of Health Care Policy & Financing (Department)
publication providing information on Colorado Indigent Care Program (CICP) policy,
trainings and meetings. 

Thank you for your interest!

Uniform Application Version 0.6

Version 0.6 of the Uniform Application has been uploaded to the CICP
Provider Information website. This version makes a few changes to
Worksheet 1, including clarifying SSI as Social Security Income instead of
Supplemental Security Income (this has also been updated in the provider
manual for 2022-23), and adding a line in the Annual or One Time section for
infrequent overtime. Please download this new version and begin using it at
your earliest convenience.

2022-23 CICP Operations Manual

The updated version of the Operations Manual has been uploaded to the CICP
Provider Information website. Please ensure you are reviewing it thoroughly,
as there are policy updates throughout. Questions on new or changed policies
can be sent to hcpf_CICPCorrespondence@state.co.us. Please include the
manual section number your question stems from in your email

New Family Planning Program through Health First Colorado/CHP+

Providers are now advised to bill for family planning and related services as a
covered Medicaid service under the new plan for members with expanded
coverage. Eligible individuals can continue receiving discounted healthcare
services through the CICP, but family planning and related services are
covered by Health First Colorado. For more information on any changes,
please refer to the 2022-23 CICP Operations Manual, visit the
Department's Maternal, Child and Reproductive Health website, and sign up
for the Maternal, Child and Reproductive Health Newsletter.

Emergency Medicaid

Beginning July 1, patients who qualify for Emergency Medicaid will keep their
eligibility for 12 months. These patients are still eligible for CICP for any
non-emergency services. CICP may not be used for services provided during
the emergency episode of care that Emergency Medicaid denies.

CICP Inbox



The CICP email address has been updated to hcpf_CICPCorrespondence@state.co.us.
Please update your email address lists to use the new address and remove the old one.
 

Quick Links

CICP Information

Frequently Asked Questions (FAQs)

U.S. Citizenship and Immigration
Services SAVE

Sign Up for HCPF Emails

Department's COVID-19 Webpage

Provider and Stakeholder Resource
Center

Member Messaging Center

HCPF 2019-20 Annual Report

Program Improvement Advisory
Committee

Getting Health Care Coverage through
Health First Colorado and Child Health
Plan Plus

​Contact the CICP inbox.


